
September 29, 1986 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold Weisberg: 

Many thanks for your helpful letter of September 20, which I have passed on to the lawyer who will be 
_liandling- the-appeal-  of -our-Freedatrof-Inforriation 

request. 

sincerely, 

Erwin Knoll 
Editor 

EK/hc 

TELEPHONE: (608) 257-4626 


